
Additional news

Add electricity to your cart
Did you know that you have a choice in who 
supplies the electricity that we deliver to you? We 
encourage you to consider all available energy 
supply options to determine which one will best 
meet your needs. You can use energy service that 
Liberty purchases, or you can purchase from a 
third party, known as an energy marketer or energy 
supplier.

If you do switch to another supplier, Liberty will 
continue to deliver your electricity, respond to 
service and emergency needs, and provide storm 
restoration services.

For more information, visit
www.puc. nh.gov/Consumer/consumer.htm.

Kickstart summer with these 
savings tips 
A few small steps could help you save energy, which may also lower 
your bill. 

Monitor your usage with My Account - Track your usage with easy-
to-read graphs, helping you better control your usage. 

Weatherize your home - Sealing air leaks around windows, doors, 
and vents could help save energy and make your home more 
comfortable. 

Beat the heat - Instead of cooking indoors, try grilling outside to reduce the heat coming into your home, 
which could decrease the load on your air conditioning. 

In addition to the above energy-saving tips, make sure to visit www.nhsaves.com to check out  
additional efficiency programs, rebates, and promotions offered to New Hampshire electric 
customers. You can also scan the QR code for more energy-saving tips.

Regional greenhouse gas 
initiative
The Regional Greenhouse Gas Initiative (RGGI) is 
the first mandatory, market-based CO2 emissions 
reduction program in the United States. Carbon 
allowances are auctioned periodically, and the 
revenue we receive goes back to our customers in 
the form of a credit under transmission rates. For 
the 2025-2026 period, which runs from May 1, 2025 
through April 30, 2026, we will be giving $5,319,800 
back to our electric customers. This money is 
distributed on a per kWh basis. Please visit  
www.rggi.org for more information. 


